
Gen2 Virtual and In Centre Open Evenings 
If you are considering an apprenticeship or degree 
apprenticeship to start in September 2022 then you 
should attend a Gen2 Open Evening.

This year you have a choice of attending in person at our 
‘in-centre’ events or you can attend online via our virtual 
events. You can tour/virtually tour the centres, talk to the 
instructors and meet local employers, in readiness for our 
recruitment portal opening. If you are undecided of what 
career would best suit you - come and find out more!

To book your place visit:
 www.gen2.ac.uk/learners/open-evenings

 

Open Evening Dates:
Workington
8th December (virtual) 
11th January (in centre)	

Carlisle						    
13th December (virtual)
12th January (in centre)
1st February (virtual)

The Virtual Webinars:

During the webinar you will 
see the presenters from 
Gen2 but we can’t see you - 
so don’t worry about having 
to appear on camera!  There 
is a facility to ask questions 
but these are typed, so no 
need to be concerned about 
having to talk in front of a 
large group of people.

Ulverston
15th December (virtual)
18th January (in centre)
2nd February (virtual)


